
BGINS Logo Competition 

What does Global and International Studies mean to you? 

Help us create a vision for BGINS by designing a logo for Carleton’s new Bachelor of 

Global and International Studies program and win a $500 prize! 

The successful entry could be the new symbol of BGINS and may be used on all BGINS 

online and printed material, including the website, business cards, letterhead, etc. 

 

How to enter: Logo submissions should be 

 Original – submissions must be original designs and not infringe upon any 

existing trademarks or copyrights; 

 Evocative – represents the study of global and international interactions and 

relations; 

 Scalable – from a favicon to a poster, the BGINS logo will appear in many forms 

and in many places. 

 

Rules & Regulations: 

 The competition is only open to currently-registered BGINS students, as 

individuals or in groups. 

 The successful logo will be selected by the BGINS Logo Selection Committee. 

 The successful logo will be announced in December 2015. 

 Though the successful logo will become the property of the Bachelor of Global 

and International Studies program, it may also be subject to modification. 

 

Entry deadline: November 2, 2015 by 5:00 pm.  No late entries will be accepted. 

Please send electronic submissions via email to Robyn Green robyn.green@carleton.ca. 

Please note that entries submitted for consideration will not be returned. 
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